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WilmerHale Featured in National Law Journal's 1P Hot List for
Fourth Consecutive Year

JUNE 11, 2015

The National Law Journal has selected WilmerHale as an Intellectual Property Hot List winner for
the fourth consecutive year. The firm is one of only 15 chosen for this recognition, which was
established to honor those firms that have "accomplished great things in the realm of intellectual

property law" in the past year.

In 2014, WilmerHale successfully counseled clients in a wide variety of IP disputes. While
representing some of today's most innovative companies, the firm demonstrated skill and expertise
before the Federal Circuit, in district courts throughout the country, and before the Patent Trial and
Appeal Board. Some of its most interesting and successful outcomes of 2014 are featured in the

National Law Journal's profile on the firm, which published on June 1, 2015.
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